STATE OoF NEw YORK
ExecuTive CHAMBER

ALBANY 2224
ROBERT J. MORGADO

SECRETARY TO THE GOVERNOR

June 30, 1978

Dear Mr. Reeb:

Governor Carey has asked me to thank you for your
recent letter regarding widening of Route 20 in McKownville.

The Department of Transportation advises that the
portion of Western Avenue from Fuller Road to the Albany
City Line has been deleted from the project until agreement
with area residents and businessmen has been reached. The
Department assures me that every effort will be made to
reach a mutually satisfactory resolution to the situation.

Sincerely,

Mr. Donald Reeb, President

McKownville Improvement Association
5 Norwood Street
McKownville, New York 12203



